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++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
800th Anniversary of the granting of Autocephaly

On occasion of the upcoming Assembly of the Serbian Orthodox Dioceses in the United States of America, His Grace 
Bishop Longin, President of the Episcopal Council and host hierarch, issued today the following statement:

“In just a few weeks, from July 13-16th, my brother hierarchs and I will have the joy of convening the quinquennial 
Assembly of our Holy Serbian Orthodox Dioceses in the United States of America, commemorating the 800th 
Anniversary of the granting of Autocephaly to our local church and to Saint Sava, our first archpastor, at the historic 
monastery dedicated to him in Libertyville, Illinois.

“Priests and delegates representing our parishes and missions from throughout the United States will gather for 
worship, prayer and deliberation, joined by faithful pilgrims and our youth, to bear witness to the immense treasury of 
blessings which Our Lord Jesus Christ has bequeathed to us, and which so many of our own holy mothers and fathers 
have left to us as an inheritance through the centuries.

We encourage all parish representatives to attend this once in a life time event and we sincerely look forward to 
welcoming you all, dear brothers and sisters, to this joyous celebration and feast. - Dobro nam dosli!”

More info at http://www.stsavamonastery.org 

Scripture Readings:  Epistle: Romans 2:10-16 Gospel Matthew: 4:18-23

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
VISITS: Ted Belich, Heritage Valley Beaver/Bessie Rocknick, Concordia of Wexford
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
We were asked to supply you with the following: 2nd Annual SerbFest to benefit Lifeline Noon-7 PM at American 
Serbian Club (South Side) today, address 2524 Sarah St. If able to support this worthy cause please do so.  Our St. Elijah 
Church along with our Sveta Petka Kolo Sestara both generously donated $1000 each in support of Lifeline! Thank you!
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

ST. ELIJAH FELLOWSHIP COOKOUT- Thank you to all who attended, donated and 
worked to make last Sunday a great success! 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

From the Cupola Committee, 

The construction of the Cupola started several weeks ago! You are 
all cordially invited to have lunch with us on Sunday, July 14th 
following Divine Liturgy. The menu will consist of Burek, Gibanica, 
Serbian Salad, Dessert, and Beverage.  Donation is just $10.  Please 
plan to join us in fellowship! 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

PLEASE SEE SAMANTHA BALDWIN TO PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS!


